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1st July, 1965

Dear Sirs,

S.S. "MASTER ELIAS" to be re-named
"UMBERTO D'AMATO".

I have your letter of the 25th June, the
contents of which have been noted, and would inform
you that there are no conditions of class noted
against this vessel, and that the Survey position
is as noted in the supplement to the Register Book.

The vessel has been reported by the Venice
Surveyors as having been under their inspection for
Hull damage, but the report has not yet been received
in this Office.

The Special Survey will become due at the end
of August, and the new Owners intentions regarding this
inspection should be ascertained and forwarded. In
accordance with the amended Rules, the Steampipe Survey
should be held in conjunction with the Special Survey.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the

Classification Committee.
The Surveyors,
GENOA




